
Greyhounds Make Great Pets ™
2017 Memorial Bell Ceremony at Dewey Beach

Please add the following name to the list of those to be remembered at the Bell Ceremony at Dewey Beach held Friday
October 6, 2017. A donation of $10 per name is requested. This is a fundraiser for The Greyhound Health Initiative™

Name(s): ___________________________________________________________________

Indicate if this is a ___________ greyhound __________ other pet ___________ person

My Name___________________________________________________________________

I will be attending the ceremony: YES______NO________

If yes, please provide contact phone # while in Dewey: ______________________________

If no, be sure to provide the information requested at the bottom of this form.
METHOD OF PAYMENT: _______ # of names X $10.00 each = ______________
_______ Optional shipping of $4.00 = ______________
________PayPal (transfer funds to PayPal I.D: greyhoundstudies@yahoo.com)
________Check   Check # __________ (make payable to: GREYHOUND STUDIES)
________Charge (circle one): Visa Master Card Discover

Name: ________________________________________Phone #: _____________________
Address:____________________________________________________________________
Card Number: _______________________________________________________________
Expiration Date: ________________________VIN number____________________________
Signature: __________________________________________________________________

If paying by check or charge, please send your payment along with this form to:
Greyhound Studies
2016 Dewey Bell
5820 W. Northview Avenue
Glendale AZ 85301

I will not be attending the Bell Ceremony at Dewey Beach. Please mail the certificate(s) to the address shown below. I
have included the $4.00 shipping & handling charge in my payment.
Name____________________________________________________________________
Address__________________________________________________________________
City __________________________________State _______________Zip Code_________
Phone___________________ E-Mail___________________________________________
* Please return this form no later than September 26, 2017.


